Welcome to Old South Country Club

Old South Country Club is one of the finest private clubs in the area located
in southern Anne Arundel County. Capitol Hill Club Members may enjoy the
facilities of Old South Country Club for golf, tennis, dining and

swimming. This championship course provides a wide variety of holes;
including the island green par four fourth with tree-lined fairways and rolling
mounds to define the more open holes. Par for the course is 72. The course adheres to
PGA standards and offers five sets of tees on every hole, up to six on some, to
accommodate every type of player.

Golf at Old South

Golf Tee Times can be arranged through our Head Golf Professional, Bob Fretwell, at
410.741.1793 any day after 1:00 PM. Capitol Hill Club Members and their guests are
allowed to play six times per calendar year. The fee for golf is $90 per round. The cart
fee is included and you will be ensured the highest level of customer service. The facility
also features a snack bar and changing rooms. For something quick and casual, our
shack bar provides a casual alternative to our Founders Room, offering freshly made
sandwiches, charbroiled burgers, crisp salads, and an assortment of refreshments.

Tennis

Our four, Har-Tru clay tennis courts are available for play from April thru late fall,
weather and tournament schedule permitting. Please schedule your court time through
our Tennis Pro, Leanne Barton at 410.741.9800.

25-Meter Swimming Pool
The swimming pool is open Memorial Day through Labor Day.

The Founders Room

Your dining needs can be arranged through the Founders Room, by calling 410-741-
6043. Its warm and inviting ambiance welcomes you morning through

evening. Numerous TVs and projection screens tempt the sportsman and the fire pit on
the wraparound terrace lures many on cool, breezy evenings. Our lunch menu offers
various light fare, while our Executive Chef, Fernando Montesinos' dinner menu
specializes in unique fishes and the finest prime beef that will please everyone’s tastes.

Payment Obligations

Payment for all charges are to be paid by credit card only (no cash) at time of
transaction, so please be sure to settle your account before your departure at each
station, whether dining, golfing or purchasing items in our golf shop.

On behalf of our General Manager, Patrick Woolley, we welcome you as a Reciprocity
Member to Old South Country Club. Please stop in to meet him during your visit so that
he can personally welcome you to our Club. After your visit, please do not hesitate to
contact him and share your visit's experience. He always appreciates candid, honest
feedback and can be reached at 410.741.1253 or pwoolley@osccgolf.com.[1[1We look
forward to seeing you at Old South soon.

Sincerely,
Anne-Marie Corkran
Marketing & Membership Director



